
HB 696 -- BUSINESS CLOSURE DUE TO CONTAGIOUS ILLNESSES

SPONSOR: McGirl

The bill prohibits a government entity from issuing a public health
order or any other order that closes a business in order to prevent
or limit the spread of a contagious illness if the business is a
type of business determined by the Department of Health and Senior
Services to account for less than 5% of cases of the contagious
illness in a typical community.


